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St. Timothy Catholic School Council will be hosting a Valentine’s Day DANCE-A-THON on Thursday, February 13th in the school gym. The funds raised from this event are used to support a number of initiatives which directly benefit our student population. 

Prize Donation
The success of our fundraiser is built on the involvement of our parents. Catholic School Council members will be working with community partners to obtain prizes but relies on parent prize donations also. Some examples of prizes that students look forward to are board games, movie certificates, craft supplies, and gift cards (even the smallest denomination). If you or anyone in your family is affiliated with a local business, we would greatly appreciate a donation on behalf of your business. Business donations will be mentioned in our school communication after the dance-a-thon has finished. Please send all prize contributions directly to your child’s teacher labelled for Dance-a-thon no later than February 6th.  Prize donations can also be dropped off at the front office.

Fundraising Monies
Students can use the attached log to track money collected.  When you are done collecting use School Cash Online to submit your donation (money collected stays at home in exchange for your transaction with School Cash Online).  Follow these directions to ensure each student receives their own ballots.  Please ensure this transaction is completed by Sunday February 9th .
· Go to our school website https://elem.hcdsb.org/sttimothy/
· Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on the link for School Cash Online.
· Do not use the “Make a Donation” box.
· Select Dance-a-thon for each student separately to ensure each of your students receives their own ballots.
· Donations for each student must be made in $2 increments, for every $2 donation students receive one ballot to enter for prizes of their choice.
· Please note that students will not be able to purchase ballots for the prizes on the day of Dance-a-thon. 
If you choose not to use School Cash Online, please collect all fundraising monies in a Ziploc bag labelled with your Child’s name and their Teacher’s name, and the amount of money you are sending in. Please send the fundraising monies by Monday February 10th.
Students are invited to dress in red, pink and white on Dance-a-thon day.  Please watch for further info regarding prizes and dance schedule. 

Thank you for your continued support!                                 
St. Timothy Catholic School Council
